Maths: We will be covering these topics:
Measures: Length and Height 
Measures: Mass and Volume
[bookmark: _GoBack]Multiplication and Division 
Fractions
Position and Direction 
Place Value within 100
Money 
Time
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Topic:
This project teaches children about their own school and locality, both today and in the past. They compare schooling in the Victorian era to their experiences today.
History - During this topic we will be looking at schools in the Victorian times and comparing them to schools now. We will look at timelines to sequence when events happen.
Geography – we will be looking at the school locality and drawing simple maps.
Science: : Animals including humans.
We will identify, name, draw and label the basic parts of the human body and say which part of the body is associated with each sense.
Identify and name a common variety of animals and look at their structures and diets.

Other Events/Information
Please remember to bring reading books and journals back to school daily. This is so that we can read with your child in school and change their reading book (on a FRIDAY). Can we also ask that you read with your child at home and write in their reading journal – if they read 3+ times a week they will receive a sticker in their journal.  It is so important to read regularly!
We have planned an afternoon session where adults are invited into school to complete an art project with the children.  This will be held on the afternoon of Friday 24th May between 2 – 3.  
Year 1 phonics screening will take place in school wek commencing Monday 10th June. 

RE – 
In RE this term we are looking Judaism and how Jewish people celebrate Shabbat.  

Writing
In writing, we will continue to look at sentence structure for example; capital letters, full stops, finger spaces and phonics spelling. We will also be adding suffixes where no change is needed to the root word e.g. ed, -ing, -er, -est . We will be changing the meaning of verbs and adjectives by adding the prefix un. 
We will be linking our writing to the story ‘Toys in Space’ this term and using parts of the book to write our own fantasy story. 
After half term we will be linking our writing to the story ‘Goldilocks and Just the One Bear’. We will be using the model of this text to write our own traditional tale.   

EMBRACE
We are learning about ‘Relationships’ this half term. We are looking at different families and how we can show friendship to others.  

After half term we will be focussing on Changes. We will discuss how we change form Reception to Year 1 and understand that changes can be good
PE
We are doing athletics in PE as we lead up to sports day. KS1 sports day will be Thursday 11th July at 10 am. 
PE this term is on TUESDAY and FRIDAY 

Spring Term: School Days 
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